6/24 SB meeting
Present: Chair, Jim Doubleday, Vice Chair Bill Martell, Clerk, Alisa Pearson

4:03pm Jim Doubleday opened the meeting
The SB discussed the signing the Memorandum of Understanding between the Hampshire Council of Governments and the Town of Pelham stating that the Town of Pelham is interested in receiving assistance for administrative, reporting, and procurement activities related to the Town's Green Communities commitments, or META grant. The value of this support is not to exceed $5000.

Jim Doubleday shared that the Planning Committee is interested in applying for a META grant as well.

At the upcoming Chairs' meeting Jim Doubleday will share information about this opportunity with town committees.

Bill Martell is interested in the opportunity to learn about general grant administration and would like the Pelham Administrator, Susannah Carey to have an opportunity to learn about this and also to find out what kind of grant Pelham may be eligible for.

Alisa Pearson made a motion to sign the aforementioned Memorandum.
Bill Martell seconded 
Passed unanimously

Old Business
SB appointed new committee members. Bill Martell moved, Alisa Pearson seconded. Passed unanimously. Please see attached list.

Alisa Pearson moved to adjourn. Bill Martell seconded. Passed unanimously at 4:27 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Alisa Pearson

